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I VERY STRONGLY URGE you to vote OUGHT TO PASS on LD787, An Act to 
clarify residency requirements for and provide funding to the Maine School of 
Science and Mathematics.   Absolutely!  Maine public schools are in shambles.  We 
are next to the bottom for the whole U.S.  We need a place to send our children where
they will learn to be smart and accomplished citizens.  It is shameful what the public 
school system is teaching our future leaders of the world.  Nothing that will help them
make the world better place or help them to survive.  If we would put $1.3M into our 
public schools toward greater learning, I would say yes to that as well, but we insist 
on the WOKE and DEI agenda and gender "reassignment."  Not very useful to a 
productive future.  In fact, quite the opposite, as our test scores show.  I believe this is
a good idea and I wish this money could be used to bring back our schools.  Until 
then, this is a good way to go.  Thank you for helping in the education of our young 
Mainers by voting OUGHT TO PASS on LD787.  


